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WELCOME TO 2025!! 

REFLECTING BACK and LOOKING FORWARD 

2024 was a great year full of lots of work, great fun, successful 

events, and a year of learning for us.  2024 was a very good year! 

Story Time with Paprika the Pirate and Sister Sage was 

our top project for 2024.  The Kiddo’s that have been a part of 

Story Time kept engaged with storytelling, activities, Holiday 

celebrations and nutritious, healthy snacks.  

Story Time is each Wednesday from 2:30 – 4:00 at the library.  

Ages from 3 years up to 6th grade are welcome to participate. 

We also hosted our first Mocktail and Music Event – 

“Warm Autumn Eve” in partnership with Two Rivers Art 

Gallery, Chiloquin Visions in Progress, and live music by Rick 

Whelan and Friends.  The event included dinner, dancing, 

mocktails with an Ice Cream Social to top it off.  It was very well 

attended – we can look forward to more of this event!! 

2025 Community Calendar Update:  We had a very late 

start on getting our Community Calendar into publication for 

this year.  We would like to thank all of you for your patience 

and support in getting our 2025 Calendar put together. We 

are expecting to have our Calendars to be shipped to us the 

next few weeks.  As mentioned earlier - - a year of learning 

for us!  We will start working on our 2026 Community 

Calendar in May of this year!! 

 

2025 MEMBERSHIP 
NEWS! 

Your Membership Dues, 

Donations, and Volunteering, 

are SO much appreciated and 

a valuable contribution to our 

programs.   FoCL relies solely 

on your contributions to 

continue and develop new 

programs, resources, and 

support FoCL’s mission to 

support our Chiloquin 

Library.  

2025 Membership is $5 per 

year - Cash or Check can be 

dropped off at our Library, or 

mailed to our PO Box.  

  

 

Story Time with 
Paprika the Pirate and 
Sister Sage.  

What do Turtles eat? 



 

LOOKING FORWARD:  

• High School E-Book Project - FoCL is sponsoring an E-Book Project for High School 

Students.  This will provide an opportunity to learn more about creative book writing, and 

work will be published on our Library websites. 

• High School Senior Scholarship Program – FoCL is working on a Scholarship Program 

for High School Seniors that plan on moving on to higher education.  This Scholarship will help 

to cover Study and Book Materials.  More information will follow.   

• Story Time with Paprika the Pirate and Sister Sage is held each Wednesday at the 

Chiloquin Library through June, when the Library Reading Program Starts – FoCL will help 

wherever needed.  When school is back in session, Story Time will start up again! 

• Valentine’s Day Bake Sale will be on Friday February 14th at the Community Center Lobby.  

We will have a great selection of goodies for the family or your sweet heart!  More information 

to follow later this month. 

• Chiloquin’s History and Recipes Next Volume we would like to be able to publish our 

next edition this year, but we need help putting it together.  If you are interested, please let us 

know.  We would like to have this together by November.  You can find our current volumes at 

the Two Rivers Art Gallery. 

• FoCL Members, PLEASE give us feedback on what projects you would like to see in the 

future, as well as what projects you are able to volunteer with.   

• Follow Friends of the Chiloquin Library on Facebook for more information and 

upcoming events. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!! 

Friends of the Chiloquin Library – A Program of Chiloquin Visions in Progress 
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Email: carolholub@yahoo.com 
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